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Growing together as children of God 

 
At Holy Trinity C of E Primary School: 

✓we want our pupils to grow in confidence, independence, resilience and knowledge, so that all achieve their full 

potential and develop a life-long love of learning and of the world around us. 

✓we work together with families, community and church to model positive relationships, supporting each other 

and acknowledging that we are stronger when we work together. 

✓we are growing together as children of God, strengthening our faith, secure in the knowledge we are unique, 

loved and cherished.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Holy Trinity has talent! What a superb Music Festival we had this week. A huge thank you to Miss Neil-Smith, for 

organising it, and to our very talented pupils for participating so beautifully and confidently. Do take a look at the 

photographs below. 

 

We held a special service this morning in church, to say goodbye to our Year 6 pupils. They have been a fantastic 

cohort, and we will miss them. Each child was given a bible, which I pray that they will treasure, and read! Inside the 

Bible is written the following blessing, from Number 6:24: 

 

The LORD bless you and keep you; 

the LORD make his face shine on you 

    and be gracious to you; 

the LORD turn his face toward you 

    and give you peace. 

 

Just a reminder that term ends at 2.00pm on Monday 21st July.  

 

Music Festival Final Wednesday 16th July 

Congratulations to our finalists- you did an incredible job on Wednesday morning. At the festival we had a special 

guest the Rev Professor June Boyce- Tillman who has an MBE for her services to Music Education. She was very 

impressed with the outstanding effort of all the performers and presented awards and the house trophy to the 

winning team. 

 

Results of the house music festival are: 

 

Joint 3rd place: Faraday (Blue) and Evelyn (Yellow)- 470 points 

2nd place: Trinity (Green) -545 points 

1st place: Effra (Red) 560 points 

Congratulations to the following pupils who received a music award at the final: 

The Mrs Quinn Award- Members of the Cobra Band: Abi,  Alexandra, Arthur, Esther, Freddie, Harry, Lily, Lucas, Mayuri 

Year 6 Musicianship award- Josh 6H 

Composer of the year Award-Eva L 4H 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Merton Music Foundation Instrumental lessons  

If you would like to sign your child up for instrumental lessons in September please sign up on the MMF website. 

https://mmf.org.uk/lessons/ 

 

https://mmf.org.uk/lessons/


 
Year 5 enjoyed making soft toys as part of their Design and Technology textiles’ unit. 

 

Parent Governor 

I am delighted to let you know that we had two nominations for Parent Governor, so with two vacancies, we are 

able to announce that your parent governors are Lilla Lovrencsics (who will do a second term), and Clare Williams. 

 

Lilla has children in Year 3 and Year 6, and Clare has a child in Reception. 

 

We look forward to them joining, and re-joining the governing body in September.  

 

 

 

 

                             
 

 



 
 

 

 

School Library Books – a message from our librarian 

Please check again at home for any school library books, and return them on Monday. Thank you. 

 

 

 



 



 
 

 
 

Attachment 

• Letter from Merton about the use of E-Bikes 

 

 



TERM DATES 

Summer Term 2025 

Last day: Tuesday 22 July 2025 (INSET Tuesday 22nd July 2025) 

Children break up Monday 21st July 2025. 

2025-2026 

Autumn Term 2025 

First day: Monday 1 September 2025 (INSETS Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd September) 

Children start back Wednesday 3rd September 2025 

Half term: Monday 27 October to Friday 31 October 2025 

Last day Friday 19 December 2025 

Spring Term 2026 

First day: Monday 5 January 2026 (INSET Monday 5th January) 

Children start back Tuesday 6th January 2026 

Half term: Monday 16 February to Friday 20 February 2026 

Last day: Friday 27 March 2026 

Summer Term 2026 

First day: Monday 13 April 2026 

Half term: Monday 25 May to Friday 29 May 2026 (INSET Monday 1st June) 

Children start back after half term Tuesday 2nd June 2026 

Last day: Monday 20 July 2026 (INSET Monday 20th July) 

Children break up Friday 17th July 2026 

 

 

Key Dates 2024-2025 

Any new dates will be highlighted. 

Date Time Event 

21st July 14.00 Term ends 

22nd July  INSET Day – School closed 

 

2025-2026 dates will be sent out next week.  

 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Izzy Rickards 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
GROWING TOGETHER AS CHILDREN OF GOD 


